
2024 KNOLE PARK FUNDRAISING RIDE 

SATURDAY 12th OCTOBER   

After a fretful week weather watching, a sunny set-up 

day gave confidence for this year's Knole Ride.   

Our amazing Bradbourne volunteers joined by Valero 

staff and RAF cadets began the day early at Redlands, the home of Sevenoaks 

Riding Club.  Once the riders began arriving the parking, registration and stewarding 

teams swung into action.   

It was lovely to see both new and familiar faces amongst the riders.  I spoke to riders 

at the start, during the Ride and at the finish and all had wonderful things to say 

about our team.  One rider, Lucy, said to me " It was such a welcoming and happy 

atmosphere". 

Bradbourne RDA Group would like to thank the Sackville family for their continued 

support and Sevenoaks Riding Club without whose help the Ride could not take 

place. 

It was lovely to see the Sevenoaks Town 

Council Mayor, Cllr Libby Ancrum, and her 

dog supporting us too! 

All the photos taken by LRG Photography 

are now available to view and buy on their 

website at 

https://galleries.everybodysmile.co.uk/cgi-

bin/public.cgi?Id=431897 .  

On a personal note, I would like to say to 

all who volunteered that their contributions 

to making the day a success are 

invaluable.  From organising the rosettes, 

catering, insurances through to putting up 

gazebos and parking signs, each small 

piece makes a complete picture.  Events 

such as these can only take place with 

people willing to share their time and 

commitment. 

To all our riders, thank you for supporting our Group - your contribution enables 

people with disabilities to share the joy of spending time with horses. 

Kate Fredou, Knole Ride organiser 
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